New Orleans Geological Auxiliary News

"The objective of the Auxiliary is to promote fellowship among the wives of the members of the New Orleans Geological Society and to render assistance to NOGS upon request."

Celebrating & Ce

The 60 Year Celebration lived up to its promise. What a great event in the beautiful Ralph's On The Park restaurant! Fifty-six members, spouses, daughters and special guests enjoyed a wonderful meal, good music from a live band, and most of all, a chance to meet old and new friends. **Betty Youngblood Lewis,** longtime member and past president, drove from Alabama to attend. New member, **Diane Miller,** was introduced to the group for the first time.

Alma Dunlap, Pat Williamson and Judy Sabaté planned the day, ably assisted by President Mary Walther. Many wonderful memories were displayed on the PowerPoint presentation. Helping to compile the extensive collection of photos and furnishing the laptop was the good friend of NOGA, Ed Picou. We topped off our delicious dessert of crème brûlée with a champagne toast, wishing for many more years to come for the Auxiliary.

It will be hard to top the wonderful day we all enjoyed at Ralph's On The Park, but we can look forward to the NOGS Christmas Holiday Party just around the corner on December 12th. Camille Yeldell will be our NOGA representative on the NOGS party committee. Don't miss out on another good time coming up.

Peggy Rogers, NOGS LOG

